
 Activity Notice 

 

WEST CREDIT RIVER MONITORING PROGRAM 

Erin Water Resource Recovery Facility (WRRF) 

Contract: 2021-07W 

Please be advised that the Credit Valley Conservation Authority (CVC), acting on behalf of the Town 
of Erin, will launch a monitoring program along the West Credit River starting on Tuesday, August 29th, 
at three locations within 150m upstream and 700m downstream of the West Credit River crossing at 
Winston Churchill Blvd. 

As a condition of the Environmental Compliance Approval (ECA) for the WRRF, this monitoring program 
is being initiated to help maintain the health and function of the West Credit River. The initial monitoring 
phase will be used to obtain river water quality and aquatic baseline data prior to commencing operation 
of the WRRF. The monitoring program is projected to span five years with the subsequent monitoring 
phase capturing river water quality and aquatic data during the operational period of the WRRF. 

The ECA was issued by the Ministry of the Environment, Conservation and Parks (MECP) to the Town 
of Erin for the construction, operation and maintenance of the WRRF. 

As part of this monitoring program, the CVC will conduct monthly manual sampling tasks and install 
two real-time monitoring stations. These monitoring stations will be strategically located at one 
upstream and one downstream along the West Credit River, in relation to the WRRF’s treated effluent 
outfall site. This outfall discharge site will be situated in the West Credit River, just west of Winston 
Churchill Blvd. 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused and thank you for your cooperation and patience as we 
work to improve the infrastructure and preserve the natural environment in the Town of Erin. 

For any questions or concerns, please reach out to the Town via the following means: 

digerin@erin.ca 
519-855-4407 ext. 262 (8:30 AM – 4:30 PM) 

1-888-861-2447 (After Hours & Weekends) 
www.erin.ca 

PLEASE FOLLOW THE TOWN’S SOCIAL MEDIA FOR CONSTRUCTION UPDATES 

 

 


